
 

 

Old St Mellons Community Council Tennis Club 
It has been a busy and successful summer period for the 
tennis club - starting with the hugely successful Open Day, that 
was held alongside the Jubilee event, followed by the starting 
of a social tennis session and finally the junior summer tennis 
camps. It’s been great to see so many people getting on court 
and enjoying playing tennis. Let’s keep hitting! 

Open Day 

The Open Day was a huge success for the club. Thank you to 
everyone who was involved, it was great to see so many 
familiar and new players on court. Thank you to Stuart Baker 
and Neil Odoherty from Tennis Wales for supporting the event and for their continued help 
and guidance in getting the tennis club up and running.  

The Open Day offered free tennis coaching for a range of age groups, all of which were very 
well attended. The 6-week junior tennis summer coaching camp was also a huge success and 
was also enjoyed by all attendees, we hope to offer more of these holiday camps in the new 
2022/23 season.  

We are hoping to offer regular coaching sessions for juniors and adults on weekend days in 
the near future. Please can members look out for emails with further coaching session 
opportunities and updates. 



 

 

Social Sunday Tennis Session 

We are pleased to announce the start of 
Sunday Social Tennis. This session runs 
every Sunday (weather provided) from 
10am – 12pm. All abilities are welcome 
and for however long or little as you wish 
to join in a hit. Come along and try it out, 
it’s a great way to get practising and meet 
other members.   

Due to the winter nights drawing-in early 
and the courts not being floodlit, the 
management committee made the 
decision to change social tennis from a 
Tuesday evening to a Sunday morning. It 
has been well attended and we look 
forward to continuing it in the Autumn and 
Winter months.  

For any further information, questions or queries please contact the committee Social 
Secretary – Liz Morgan on Tel: 07764184160 or Email: lizmog@yahoo.co.uk.                                             

AGM 

We are pleased to announce that 
OSMCCTC will be holding an Annual 
General Election to elect the 2022/23 
committee for the club on Monday 7th 
November 2022 at 19:30 in The Village 
Hall.  

All members and residents are welcome 
to attend. If you are interested in 
becoming part of the committee, getting 
involved or if you would like to know more 
please contact the Chair or Vice-Chair 
(contact details given below). 

New Membership – 2022/23 

The new memberships for 2022/23 have just launched, with amazing value memberships 
from £20 for individuals and £30 for families (residents).  

If you would like to join or get involved with the tennis club, you can find more information on 
the club website via: http://clubsparks.lta.org.uk/OldStMellonsCCTennisClub.  

Alternatively contact one of the management committee:  

Liz Croad-Protheroe (Chair) - Tel: 07429120067 or Email: lizzycp@gmail.com 

Ieuan Burridge-Bryant (Vice Chair) - 07533219686 or Email: ieuanbb@icloud.com 

We look forward to seeing new and existing members on court soon! 


